February 11, 2008
(Name & Address)
Re:
Insured:


Claimant:


Date of Loss:


Our File No.:


Dear 

This furthers our conversation of _________________.  As you know, we are an independent insurance adjusting firm investigating the above-dated accident on behalf of ___________________________________________.

In order to properly handle any claims that develop because of this incident, we need to talk to you to discuss this loss.

Please contact the undersigned at our Sarasota office at (941) 222-1111 or (800) 111-2222 as soon as possible.

Thank you very much for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely, 

Joe Adjuster
Your Adjusting Company, Inc. 
cc: Quality Insurance Co. 
